LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 3™ APRIL, 2019

Question submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

I will ask at the next Meeting for an update with regard to the removal of the exposed
asbestos roof on the fire damaged building at Church 5t., Newcastle West near the Aldi
carpark.

REPLY:

The inspecting officer for the Newcastle West area is in ongoing discussions with the owner
in relation to the removal of the exposed asbestos roof on the fire damaged building at
Church Street, Newcastle West.

Audrey Crowe,
A/Administrative Officer,
Urban & Rural Community Development.

29" March, 2019
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MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST TO BE HELD ON
WEDNESDAY, 3" APRIL, 2019

Question submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

| will ask at the next Meeting for a progress report with regard to the completion of
building works at The Glebe, Monagea.

REPLY:

Limerick City & County Council are now satisfied that all the works within the estate
are completed to a satisfactory standard and will be commencing the formal taking
in charge process immediately.

Signed: Stephane Duclot,
A/Senior Planner, Planning and Environmental Services
13 March 2019
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LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 3@ APRIL, 2019

Question submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

| will ask at the next Meeting for an update on the action required by our Authority to
enable connectivity through the L21021 from the N21 at Barnagh to allow access to
property.

REPLY:

We are currently seeking legal advice on this matter.

Ben Noonan,
Senior Executive Engineer,
Newecastle West Municipal District.

29" March, 2019



